
 

 

 

Parents & Students who are new to No. 52: 

 

Please Come to our 2018-19  

New Student Orientation 

 
Thursday, August 30th     

10:00AM – 12:00PM 

 Meet Principal Dr. Mary Ferguson and 

Assistant Principal Amy Lyle 

 Tour our School 

 See your classroom 

 Drop off supplies 

 Have your questions answered 
 


